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Group Marine Environmental Policy  
 
Peel Ports Group (PPG) recognises that ports play an important part in the economic, environmental, 
and social life of surrounding communities. 
 
The combination of these three elements allows the Groups’ Statutory Harbour Authority’s (SHA) to 
exercise responsibility by promoting sustainable development for the benefit of the business and of 
the people linked with its Ports. Peel Ports is committed to achieving Net ZERO by 2040 and have 
developed a range of strategies in support. 
 
Our Ports aim to be a sector leader in their approach to Marine biosecurity and biodiversity within their 
SHA.  Each port is committed to develop and implement management and control methods which 
prevent or minimise environmental damage whilst promoting enhancement. These methods will be 
regularly reviewed to ensure that the ports continuously improve their environmental performance. 
 
PPG recognises the value of communicating these objectives to staff; tenants and other stakeholders 
linked to its Ports and is committed to a programme of regular discussions about its approach to 
securing a high standard of environmental management. 
 
This Policy will be reviewed again within the next 3 years. 

Signed                           Date 24th March 2025  

James McSporran 
Port Director, Peel Ports Clydeport and Ardrossan 
 

Signed      Date 24th March 2025 

Richard Goffin 
Port Director, Peel Ports Great Yarmouth, and London Medway 

Signed      Date 24th March 2025 
Phil Hall 
Port Director, Peel Ports Liverpool, Manchester and Heysham 
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